
20th September 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Young Voices 2019 

As you know, the Young Voices Concert is taking place on Thursday 24th January 2019 at the Genting Arena in 

Birmingham.   

We have already organised a coach for the children to the arena ensuring we arrive in plenty of time for them to 

practice before the performance starts.  This cost of the coach has already been paid for by yourselves. 

 

We are hoping to organise a further coach for those of you who have purchased tickets so you arrive at the arena as 

doors open at 6.00pm.  We are anticipating this cost to be £8.50 per person. 

 

Please return the Audience Ticket request form duly completed stating the number of tickets you require and 

payment.  If you wish to reserve a place on the coach, then please also return the slip below, again with payment.    

We are accepting cash, or cheques made payable to the school.   

We are unable to purchase tickets, or reserve seats on the coach without the correct payment. 

Please be mindful that we have to do one bulk ticket order and the longer we wait to place our order the further 

back parents will be seated.  Therefore the deadline for return of slips will be FRIDAY 28TH  SEPTEMBER 2018. 

Please feel free to contact us at school for any further information or look at the YV website 

www.youngvoices.co.uk. 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss O’Grady 

Teacher  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

YOUNG VOICES – 24TH JANUARY 2019 

 

Child’s Name  …………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

I attach my ticket request with payment but do not require coach transport   

 

I attach my ticket request and would like to book     ____      seats on the coach    

 

I enclose a total payment of ___________ 

 

 

Signed      …………………………………………………………………     Parent/Guardian 

 

 

(Tickets £20.00       Coach fare   £8.50) 



 

 


